### .oss, Kara L PREM:EX

OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX From:

Wednesday, September 25, 2013 10:35 AM Sent:

Ross, Kara L PREM:EX, Stewart, Ashley PREM:EX To:

FW: 2014 Symposium Subject:

LETTER - Premier Clark. Welcome Message 09.25.2013.pdf Attachments:

#### Invitation for Premier

From: Jeana Les [mailto:les@goabc.org]

Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2013 9:18 AM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Cc: Scott Ellis

Subject: 2014 Symposium

Dear Premier Clark,

Please find attached a letter regarding the GOABC's 2014 International Wildlife Management Symposium.

7 561

Sincerely,

#### Jeana Les

Policy & Communications Assistant Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia Phone (604) 541-6332











# CHECK OUT OUR NEW HUNT FINDER WEBSITE! http://www.myhuntfinder.com

This communication is intended for the use of the recipient to whom it is addressed, and may contain confidential, personal, and/or privileged information. Please contact us immediately if you are not the intended recipient of this communication, and do not copy, distribute, or take action relying on it. Any communications received in error, or subsequent reply, should be deleted or destroyed.

Page 1 of 6 OOP-2015-50178



## Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia

Suite 103, 19140 - 28th Avenue, Serrey, BC Canada V3S 6M3 Telephone; (504) 541-5332 Facsimile; (504) 541-5339 Email; info@geabc.org

September 25, 2013

The Honourable Christy Clark Premier of British Columbia PO Box 9041 Stn Prov Govt Victoria, BC V8W 9E1

RE: Welcome Message - Wildlife Symposium

Dear Premier Clark:

As you know, the Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia (GOABC) hosted its first International Wildlife Management Symposium, *Managing Wildlife in the Next Century*, in 2011. Many government staff attended the event, and we received very positive feedback from all attendees.

The GOABC would like to invite you to provide opening words at the second International Wildlife Management Symposium on June 18, 2014 in Richmond, BC. The 2014 Symposium, Stewardship in Action, will build on the lessons learned in the first event, reviewing existing conservation projects in other jurisdictions and gleaning from their knowledge and experience. There will also be a special focus on building partnerships and managing competing interests on the land base.

Please call 604-541-6332 or email ellis@goabc.org if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mark Werner President Scott Ellis

**Executive Director** 

### Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

From: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX Monday, November 18, 2013 11:25 AM Sent:

Stewart, Ashley PREM: EX; Ross, Kara L PREM: EX To:

Subject: FW: Invitation to Meat Donation Delivery

Attachments: LETTER - The Honourable Premier Christy Clark. Invitation to Meat Donation 11.13.2013.pdf

From: Jennifer Johnson [mailto:johnson@goabc.org]

Sent: Monday, November 18, 2013 11:11 To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Cc: Mark Werner; Scott Ellis

Subject: Invitation to Meat Donation Delivery

Good morning Premier Clark:

Please accept the attached invitation from our President, Mark Werner.

Sincerety

Jennifer Johnson Office Manager and Member/Client Services Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia Phone (604) 541-6332 or Toll Free 1 (877) 818-2688 Fax (604) 541-6339



What's Deward hip is our freezy.





JOIN US FOR OUR ANNUAL FUNDRAISER MARCH 28 & 29, 2014 IN KELOWNA, BC.

CHECK OUT OUR NEW HUNT FINDER WEBSITE! http://www.myhuntfinder.com

This communication is intended for the use of the recipient to whom it is addressed, and may contain confidential, personal, and/or privileged information. Please contact us immediately if you are not the intended recipient of this communication, and do not copy, distribute, or take action relying on it. Any communications received in error, or subsequent reply, should be deleted or destroyed.



# Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia

Suite 103, 19140 - 28th Avenue, Suirey, BC Canada V35 6th3 Telephone; (664) 541-6332 Facsimile; (604) 541-6339 Email; info@gosoc.org

November 13, 2013

The Honourable Christy Clark Premier of British Columbia PO Box 9041 Stn Prov Govt Victoria, BC V8W 9E1

Constituency Office 3 - 2429 Dobbin Road West Kelowna, BC V4T 2L4

RE: Invitation to Meat Donation Delivery

Dear Premier Clark:

Thank you for your continued support of the guide outfitting industry in British Columbia. As you may be aware the Guide Outfitters Association of BC (GOABC) and its members also support local communities through game meat donations to food banks, soup kitchens, shelters and First Nations. This December the GOABC will be making a donation of game meat to the Kelowna Salvation to support their emergency hamper and "In From The Cold" meal services.

We would like to invite you to join us in making the meat delivery on either December 16 or 17, 2013. We have also invited Minister Steve Thomson and MLA Norm Letnick to join us as well.

Our Executive Director, Scott Ellis, will be calling your office shortly to follow up on this request.

Sincerely,

Mark Werner President

### Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

580747

From:

OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Sent:

Tuesday, July 2, 2013 8:33 AM

To:

Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

Subject: Attachments: FW: meeting request LETTER - The Honourable Premier Christy Clark. Meeting Request. 06.28.2013.pdf

From: Scott Ellis [mailto:ellis@goabc.org]
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2013 4:35 PM
To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Subject: meeting request

Please see attached meeting request with the Premier.

Have a great weekend.

Thank you.

Scott Ellis, MBA

Executive Director

Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia

Phone (604) 541-6332







JOIN US FOR OUR ANNUAL FUNDRAISER MARCH 28 & 29, 2014 IN KELOWNA, BC.

This communication is intended for the use of the recipient to whom it is addressed, and may contain confidential, personal, and/or privileged information. Please contact us immediately if you are not the intended recipient of this communication, and do not copy, distribute, or take action relying on it. Any communications received in error, or subsequent reply, should be deleted or destroyed.



## Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia

Suite 103, 19140 - 28th Avenue, Surrey, BC Canada V3S 6M3 Telephone: (604) 541-6332 Facsimile: (604) 541-6339 Email: info@goabc.org

June 28, 2013

The Honourable Christy Clark Premier of British Columbia PO Box 9041 Stn Prov Govt Victoria, BC V8W 9E1

RE: Meeting Request

Dear Premier Clark:

Thank you for your continued support of the guide outfitting industry in British Columbia. We were glad to see Steve Thomson receive the portfolio of Forests, Lands and Natural Resource Operations (FLNRO). We also appreciate that the guide outfitting industry was included in the June 10, 2013 mandate letter for FLNRO.

We would like to meeting with you sometime in July to discuss our vision for the future of the guide outfitting industry. We are flexible to accommodate this meeting when your schedule permits.

Our Executive Director, Scott Ellis, will be calling your office shortly to follow up on this request.

Sincerely,

Mark Werner President